
Good morning,

Following on from your email of 14th January the Hatfield Town Planning Committee reconsidered 
the above planning application and are now satisfied with the car parking arrangements, and are 
happy for this development to go ahead.
They would also like to thank you for responding to their parking concerns.
Kind regards,

Jane Anderson
Deputy Planning Officer
Birchwood Leisure Centre
Longmead
Herts
AL10 0AN


